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To:   Model Waiver Providers 

EPSDT Nursing Services Providers 

Home Health Providers  

 

From:   Marlana R. Hutchinson, Director 

  Office of Long Term Services and Supports 

 

Subject:  Discontinuation of Telehealth for Certain Services 

 

Note: Please ensure the appropriate staff members in your organization are informed of 

the contents of this transmittal. 

 
On December 22, 2021, via Provider Transmittal 27-22, the Maryland Department of Health (MDH), 

Medicaid Office of Long Term Services and Supports, authorized the continuation of reimbursement 

to providers for services determined to be clinically appropriate for delivery via telehealth.  

 

As discussed at the December 2022 Model Waiver Advisory Board Meeting, effective July 1, 2023, 

the following services, which were previously authorized to be completed via telehealth, may no 

longer be provided in this manner and the MDH will not reimburse providers for these services 

delivered via telehealth: 

 

● Registered Nurse Supervisory Visits (Staff training and supervision) 

● Initial and significant change assessments (Private duty nursing) 

 

As previously discussed, effective July 1, 2023, the following services may continue to be provided 

via telehealth, MDH will reimburse providers for services delivered via telehealth below:  

 

● Model Waiver Case Management (when authorized by the Division of Nursing Services 

(DONS)) 

 

If you have any questions regarding this transmittal, please contact Dawnn Williams, Chief, Division 

of Nursing Services, at (410) 767-1596 or dawnn.williams@maryland.gov. 
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